
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'8/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07944-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 10:13 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: TECO Bill 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:58 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TECO Bill 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: V S < vshaffer702@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 7:25 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO Bill 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
TECO has raised our rates several times plus adding on SIZABLE extra fees each month. I am a senior citizen 
living on social security and can not afford all of these extra increases and fees especially in the 
summer. They should NOT be allowed to raise rates in the summer or add fees. PLUS we the consumers 
should NOT have to pay for all of the SOLAR FARMS. My bill from last July to this July using the same amount 
of electricity went up over $70 for July. I CAN NOT AFFORD THIS nor can anyone else. My social security 
raise was 3% however when everything else goes up 10% - 30% - you suddenly don't have money for 
food. But can't get food stamps because you are just over the limit. Something needs to be done here 
FAST. I can't wait til they release the free energy and then these plants like TECO will go under. 

Vicki Shaffer 
Apollo Beach, FL 
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